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 DECEMBER NEW ARRIVALS  

Neli  

Rescued 13 December 2015 
We received a message from Slavena and Meral, who 

we know very well because of there tireless work  

helping the street dogs in their town. They know we 

are always very full and only ask for our help when 

they are desperate. Their message asked us for help for 

a six-month-old dog that had been hit by a car.  X-rays 

showed that her right femur had been broken. She had 

her first operation on the 22nd December 2015.   

 
Everyone at the Pro vet clinic fell in love with her and 
said what a beautiful, friendly girl she is, they also said it 

was one of the worst breaks they have seen and     

considering the pain she must have been in it shows 

what a beautiful nature she has. The other leg will be   

operated on in the New Year.  

 
 

Grace  

Rescued 14 December 2015 
We found this little female pup in the middle of a busy 

road. She was cold, scared, crying, full of fleas and was a 

bag of bones. Her eyes were closed because she had an 
infection in them and they had dried up. She also had a 

tummy full of worms. 
Grace is responding well to treatment and is happy little 

girl.  

 

Floyd  

Rescued 15 December 2015 
This terrified little boy found his way onto a ladyõs 

property.  She got in touch with us and asked for our 

help. His inner ears, chest and legs were bleeding 

through scratching because of fleas. He was also   

extremely thin . At fist he wouldn't eat but we  
managed to get some puppy milk and yogurt down 
him.  He is now a happy boy and his confidence is 

growing daily.  
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RSDR NETHERLANDS NEWS  

 

 

On 28 November the Dutch pet store 'Pets Place XL' in Heerlen the Netherlands offered us 

the opportunity to organise a food drive in the hope of collecting as much food as possible for 

all the animals at the shelter. Not only did many people donate food but also snacks and many 

toys as an extra Christmas treat! RSDR foster dog Harris joined us in the hope of finding a   

forever home. We are glad to say that in the meantime he has been adopted and he even   

managed to find a new potential owner for another RSDR doggy. Good job Harris! 

Thank you Pets Place for being such a wonderful host and thank you to everyone 

who donated!!  


